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November 5, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about vote theft. You are using the postal system

to steal ballots. As usual you broadcast your plans well ahead with the

appointment of an XPO Logistics board member as Postmaster in June

and comments in August that you opposed funding the USPS to block

mail-in voting. His attacks significantly slowed the mail even with courts

blocking many of the changes. On the electoral end Republicans sued and

legislated to make ballots slowed by the USPS ineligible for counting and

then as the resulting deadlines loomed Mr DeJoy simply refused an order

of District Judge Sullivan to sweep for ballots. Things remain opaque but

sufficiently suspicious that pollster Patrick Murray noted vote suppression

including by the USPS as a possible source of error in models.

Please assure me that every vote will be counted.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our democracy.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


